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When you call to enrol at Gowrie Street, we will ask you your address 
so that we can check that we are your ‘designated neighbourhood 
school’(DNS).  This is in line with DET Placement Policy.   
Every child has the right to be admitted to their designated 
neighbourhood government school and where we are yours, we will 
continue with the steps to enrolment including a school tour where 
this is possible.  
If we are not your designated neighbourhood School we will let you 
know which is/are and encourage you to call or visit those schools 
 

Students are able to apply for a place Gowrie Street that is not their 
designated neighbourhood school if they have visited their DNS and 
have found that Gowrie St is their preferred option.. All students 
who seek enrolment at Gowrie Street,  outside of their designated 
neighbourhood school will be enrolled if there are sufficient places 
available. 

 
 


